
Happy Thanksgiving from the Silverthread Team
It's been a long year for everyone, and we are so thankful to our co-workers, 

teammates, partners, and customers who have supported us this year. 

Covid-19 has changed the way we do business, as I'm sure many of you

have experienced in your own way. We are focused on building stronger lines

of communication and support for you and our employees. 

As our world view shifts, the focus is placed more heavily on digital transformation. 

At Silverthread, we believe we are a pioneer within our industry and shared our 

thoughts and ideas at a recent MIT ILP Digital Transformation conference where we 

met with other startups to discuss the role of digital transformation in customer 

experience, financial forecasting, and implementation barriers. Lack of visibility, 

legacy software that is not ready to move to the cloud, and other issues are 

preventing companies from being able to transform to meet the new normal. Our 

CEO, Dan Sturtevant, presented ways to combat these issues, gain deeper 

understanding of the efficacy of transformation investments, and keep up with rapid 

changes and expectations. 

Our development team has also worked throughout the last few months to increase 

our product offerings by adding COBOL capabilities to the CodeMRI Platform. We 

are excited about the future and all that we've learned and continue to learn as we 

grow as an organization.

Wishing you health and happiness!

Best Wishes,

The Silverthread Team

Contact Us For A Demo Of Our CodeMRI Platform

http://www.silverthreadinc.com/contact?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-_cQvJ3zAWGSaJKkiuyJQl5lth72CyRTYDMFs5bnGLgzfKFhktvFpKZ8sgzy_l8WVd6FcuZ



